
 

 

The farewell dinner for classes 10 and 12 held on 1st February was truly a        

memorable event for the students. The theme of the evening “ School is a wall with 
Tomorrow inside”  was quite apt as every outgoing student of class 10 and 12, 

walked in the school gates with confidence and maturity that the school has in-
stilled in them, ready to take on the world. These children are the future of this 

country. 

The event began with the Principal Mr. Shayne 

McPherson welcoming our guests, followed by the 
Headmistress Mrs. Dunn, leading the gathering in a 

word of prayer. The color party   comprising the Pre-
fect Body presented the flags to the Principal. Class 
10 students were then presented with their memen-

tos. 

   Farewell is not only an emotional moment for the     

students but also their Parents, who are an integral part of our school. The parents 

of two of our students Mrs. Irani and Mr. Jha took this opportunity to thank the 

school highlighting the journey of their children from kindergarten to confident 

young men and women ready to step out of the school environment and face the  

real world. The student choir sang a beautiful song, The Prayer. 



  

The students of class 12 were given their mementos, which was a moment worth 

cherishing. The staff choir singing “Keep on the Sunny Side” was an emotional 

moment for all the students. The Head Boy Ronak Samuel and the Head Girl Riya 

Shinde not only warmed the hearts of the audience but took their batchmates 

down the memory lane reliving the times they shared in the school. The Vice 

House Captain for Lunn house Yughandhar Desai who joined the boarding school 

at the age of 6 spoke profoundly about the role of the school in molding him and 

the memories he has with every member of the Boarding staff. 

The highlight of the evening was a song presented by Siddhi Tulse—a cover of Mi-

ley Cyrus’ “I will always     remember you” which left many in the audience teary 

eyed. Mr. Shayne McPherson delivered an inspiring speech telling the students the 

meaning of being a THOROUGH Bishopite. The program ended with Pranav Nair 

singing in his bold voice the School Song and National Anthem. Post the presenta-

tion the  evening culminated with delectable food, clicking of photographs, infec-

tious   laughter and joy around the campus. The Girls were looking beautiful in 

their sarees and the boys looked dapper in their suits. 

“May the road rise up to meet you, may the wind be ever at your back. 

May the sun shine warm upon your face and the rain fall softly on your fields.” 

And until we meet again, may God hold you in the hollow of his hand. 
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